FCS PTO Agenda

June 9, 2021 @ 6:30 pm on Zoom

Attendance: Bonnie Wagner, Betsy Hardy, Holly Washburn, Audrey Sears, Stacy Strickland

Welcome- Bonnie Wagner President

Review May Minutes & approve for record

Motion to approve by: Audrey Sears, Second by: Holly Washburn

Administration Updates: Betsy Hardy

- Graduation set for Fri. June 25th at 6 pm graduates are allowed to have 4 guests in case of rain they will be moved to the Auditorium. Set up will be that morning and it will be Livestreamed
- Laptops for 7th-12th grades will be collected June 15th-16th, Prek 4 6th grade will be collected by their teachers.
- Welcome Laura!

Treasurer's Report- Stacy Strickland

General Fund Balance-\$639 (\$350 + \$289 from Craft Fair)

Food Bag/Support Balance- Click or tap here to enter text.

Micro Pantry Balance-\$547

Overall Balance-Click or tap here to enter text.

TREASURER REQUEST - please give copy of Receipts!

Farmers Market in Fillmore

- -We will be setting up Fridays from 5-8 pm
- -How do we want to do the rest of the Summer?

Micro Pantries

- -We purchased supplies for the end of the school year and to get Summer started with the Pantry budget
- -Will purchase supplies to have "mini bags" for a "Mobile Pantry" of sorts for the Fall
- -continue to supply them regularly
- -Any updates from others?

Donations-out

-PTO Supported Adrene with Sponsoring a Hole for the Charity Golf Tournament \$100

Fun Run

- -We had 1 runner and 1 family who donated money
- -Made \$55
- -Scavenger Hunt around Town for Kids-had several participate
- -1 family posted on Social Media and they received Prize of books and sidewalk chalk

Usborne Books Drawings:

- "Books Bags" for each grade level 3PK. 4PK, K, 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6 were given out before Memorial Day
- Students names at each grade level were put into a random drawing.
- -One name selected per grade and posted on Facebook, book "bags" with snacks sent home with student.
- -We will have one more drawing before the end of the year-we have snacks, books, and prizes in these ones

PBIS/Cookies

-Teachers and Staff have Appreciated the Support that we have Given the PBIS Committee this year with the Cookies Drawings!

Elections were in May-Transfer of positions and "Thank You's"

President-Laura Sisson

Vice President-Bonnie Wagner

Secretary-Audrey Sears

Treasurer-Stacy Strickland

Open Floor: N/A

Motion to adjourn by: Stacy Strickland Second by: Audrey Sears

Adjourned at: 6:48pm

Next Meeting: September a Wednesday at 6:30pm To be determined at our Summer Sessions in August